Board Report 10/10/2022

We are irrigating the football/track area with the new well and sprinkler system. It is working
well. I would like to add one more zone later down the line. We are done irrigating everything
for the season except the football/track area. | planted new grass where construction tore it up
and want to get it established good before winter.

The property by the middle school that we want to put in a soccer field has been worked up.
The portion we are taking back is approximately 120 yards by 420 yards or 10 acres. This should
be enough for three fields.

We are still down two bus drivers and a sub. Mike Townsend is doing route 2 full time and Dan
Parrill and | are filling in where needed.

The doors are installed at the preschool. We are going to have all the trees safety trimmed as
soon as the crew can get here. We are still waiting on windows.

Any questions.

Dan Aberasturi



